
Dear Association Member, 

As you may be aware, Humana has announced they will be exiting the Employer 
Group Commercial Medical Market over the next 18-24 months. Although you 
are still insured (until Mid- 2024 if you renew in 2023 before October), it is never 
to early to think about your options going forward. Therefore, we are reminding 
you of the health plan available to you as a member of this association.

Shepherd Insurance has created a customized health plan for your association. 
Administered by Anthem, this plan is exclusivley available to members of 
this association. This is a competitive option to employers with two or more 
employees and/or owners. We are passionate about helping you care for your 
employees and your company.

We are here to help answer any questions about your current plan or any 
competitive options available to you. Contact us today for a complimentary 
evaluatiuon of your options as you move through this transition. 
Call 1-800-846-0204 or email info@shepherdins.com.

Whatever your needs, Shepherd Insurance has the best-valued solutions 
available for your business. Work with our team to leverage the relationships we 
have with benefits companies throughout the marketplace to help you through 
this transition.

Friday, February 24, 2023

1-800-846-0204  /  info@shepherdins.com


